From: seasonalrateclass

Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:46:27 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 7:24 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Ronald Farnham

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I always believed that Canadians were in the forefront of energy conservation and environmental issues. Why are
people that use the least amount of kw being penalized with a higher % of increase in their quarterly bills, while the
people that use the most kw are rewarded with a lower increase in their bill? Sounds like you’ve got this
backwards. You need to rethink this new policy before you enact it, or, is this just another ploy to plunder the
wallets of the consumers.





